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Alcohol License Review Committee Members, 

  

On September 8, the application for an Entertainment License by Lakeside 

St Coffee at 402 W Lakeside St was discussed at the Bay Creek 

neighborhood meeting. 

  

The Bay Creek Neighborhood Association decided to support the 

Entertainment License for Lakeside St Coffee with the following 

understandings: 

  

 The noise level will not exceed City noise ordinances. 

 Current hours for music will be maintained (ending 10:00 pm) 

 Events which have the potential for higher noise levels will be held in 

the Lake Room (rear coffee house area). 

 

31 neighborhood residents attended with the following vote count: 

 22 Ayes 

 6 Nays 

 3 Abstentions 

  

Respectfully submitted, 

  

Bob Stoffs 

Contact Person 

Bay Creek Neighborhood Association 


